
 

 

 

 

 

  

            
                      4th December 2024 

The Redeemer & St Bartholomew’s ‘Pant-ivity’ 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our upcoming 'Pant-ivity' performance—a magical 

combination of Crib Service and Pantomime—brought to life by 4Front Theatre, a touring 

Christian Theatre Company. This special event, held in partnership with St. Bartholomew's 

Church, will take place on Wednesday, 11th December, from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm, doors 

will open at 1:45 pm, and promises to be a heart-warming way to celebrate the Christmas 

season together. 

Children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, and Year 6 will attend the performance as part of their 

school day.  

We are also delighted to extend the invitation to 100 additional parents, parishioners, and 

members of our local community to join us for this festive occasion.  

As spaces are limited, tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and must be 

booked in advance using the link below. The 'Pant-ivity' event will have free tickets for 

entry, but seating will not be reserved. 

Please note that pupils attending the event will be dismissed at the normal time of 15:20 

from their classroom door.  

Booking Link: 

https://tickets.myiknowchurch.co.uk/gb/NjI1OS02/t 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Devine 

Assistant Headteacher  

https://tickets.myiknowchurch.co.uk/gb/NjI1OS02/t

